Dear Representative 
As a member of the House Health and Human Services Committee, I would like to ask that Bill H833 be heard as soon as possible in your committee.
[bookmark: _GoBack](Enhance Patient Safety in Radiologic Imaging)
I believe this bill will increase the quality of medical imaging procedures, promote the safe use of medical radiation and improve patient care.
Thank you for serving the citizens of North Carolina.
Sincerely,
Your Name
  
